
Safe Routes to School
Wheel Fairy Recap

The Wheel Fairies missed sharing prizes with everyone while we were all studying 
remotely this year, so they decided to pay a visit to some schools this spring. 
Every bike, scooter, and skateboard they found at the schools received a prize 
pack.

During the beginning of June, Wheel Fairies visited Brookwood, Eastwood, 
McKinney, and Mooberry Elementary schools. The Wheel Fairies visited each 
school two times since school attendance was split during hybrid learning.

More than 55 prize packs were given to students who walked or rolled to school! 
To encourage kids learning from home and to make sure wheels stored indoors 
got a prize, they also left around 50 prize packs with the school office to pass on.

Schools participating in the Safe Routes to School Program are eligible to have an 
annual Wheel Fairy visit.

Made possible with support from Metro and the Federal Transit Administration. 

Learn more about Hillsboro's Safe Routes to School at Hillsboro-Oregon.gov/SRTS or call 503-681-6146 Learn more about Hillsboro's Safe Routes to School at Hillsboro-Oregon.gov/SRTS or call 503-681-6146 
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